Faculty, Alumni and Student body who wish to become members of the Athletic Association. Said fee to be paid to the Registrar at the Registrar's office.

It was further recommended that as those members who had paid their fee should decide upon the disposition of the same; that the Constitution should be submitted at a meeting to be called after the registration for the spring term had closed, and further, that only those members who had on or before April 10th paid their fees should vote to accept the report of the committee or to amend the same to meet the approval of the Athletic Association.

The report was accepted. Meeting adjourned.

An explanatory card was mailed to the Alumni and distributed to the students by Prof. Alderson and Prof. Raymond; in addition it was placed upon the table in the hall; 228 members deposited their fees at the Registrar's office.

T. S. ELLETT